



Level: Master 1



Text 01 :

Import and export

since natural riches are unequally shared out over the globe exchange between countries developed naturally and rapidly as soon as the means of transport made it possible; The purchases that effect a country are called imports and the sales to foreign countries are called exports.

The countries that are not very developed are mainly exporters of raw materials, as they own few industries. They import almost of their manufactured goods. On the contrary; industrial countries import raw materials that they work to export in the form of finished goods. Certain countries, thanks to the skill of their technicians and their workmen, in spite of the raw materials and favorable conditions, have succeeded in finding a place among the exporting countries. International trade plays a prominent part and bears on huge quantities of products and we know the difficulties which arise from war or blockade when trade is hindered .

The different between the value of exports and the value of imports from a country to have the best possible balance of trade. The balance of tradeoff particular country can be considered as exports tourism (entrance of foreign currency), investments of capital abroad (entrance of profits realized abroad), which is sometimes very important.

Questions

- Answer the following questions from the text

- a. Why did exchange between countries developed naturally and rapidly ?
- b. What do industrial countries import and what do they export?
- c. What do undeveloped countries import and what do they export?
- d. What is the balance of trade of a country ?

Answers

- a. countries developed naturally and rapidly because natural riches are unequally shared out over the globe exchange.
- b. Industrial countries import raw materials and export finished goods.
- c. undeveloped countries import manufactured goods and export raw materials.
- d. The balance of trade is the difference between the value of exports and the value of imports of a country .

- **Translate the text into Arabic.** ترجم النص إلى العربية.

للحفظ:

- Industrial countries import raw materials and export finished goods.
• تستورد الدول الصناعية المواد الخام وتصدر البضائع التامة الصنع.
- Undeveloped countries import manufactured goods and export raw materials.
• الدول النامية تستورد السلع المصنعة وتصدر المواد الخام.
- The balance of trade is the difference between the value of exports and the value of imports of a country .
• الميزان التجاري هو الفرق بين قيمة الصادرات وقيمة واردات البلد.